
AA District 29 Business Meeting 

Website, Hotline, Schedules/PSAs 

Sunday, October 15, 2017 

Presented by: Debbie H., Hotline, Website, Meeting Schedules 
 
 

 

Website Report:Total visits for website for this month “October” is 419 visits.  Last 

month “September” 1006 visits.  For this year 2017 as of today, we have had 8100 visits 

for 2017.  Our busiest month being August 2017 with 1094 visits. 

 

In 2016 we had a total visitation of 8334 hits. 

 

Website is up-to-date and I have not been sent any new postings of flyers, or changes 

for meeting schedules.  

 

Report for Hotline: 

For the month of July 2017 – 9 call to Union, 5 calls to Wallowa, and 2 calls to Baker. 

For the month of August 2017 – 8 calls to Union, 2 calls to Baker, and 1 call to Wallowa. 

For the month of October 2017 – 2 to Baker, 3 to Wallowa, 2 to Union. 

 

Thanks to AA member’s serving, there have been many AA hotline pull-tab sheets hung 

up around the bulletins of our District.  Thank you to all of you who gave your time to 

give back! 

 

Meeting Schedules and PSA’s: 

NO reports of meeting schedule changes.  Money has been deposited in each account 

at the printers for District Meeting Schedules should any PI people, for each county, 

need more schedules.  Or should new schedules be sent out.  

 

Boomer Hill continues to run our PSA’s for free.  I sent them 3 new PSAs in July (I 

believe it was) which they run now. 

 

Willy has been standing in as our new PI Chair Interium for District 29.  I feel 

confident, as he has served AA well as co-chair for Union County for the past 2 years, 

that he will be voted in as the new PI Chair for District 29. 

 

 

NOTE:  As all of you know, or most anyway.  Webservant for District 29 and Hotline 

Chair for District 29, are on the table today at our business meeting.   

 


